
QUESTIONS 

FOR 

THE WESTFALL LOCAL SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

The Westfall Board of Education takes every opportunity to answer the questions or 

concerns of the community in a timely effort. As a part of this effort to respond quickly and 

effectively, we ask that all inquiries start with the teacher, bus driver, or staff member most 

qualified to answer the question or concern. The next step in addressing the concern is the 

employee’s supervisor such as the building principal or department supervisor. If a 

suitable solution cannot be reached, we ask that questions or concerns be submitted in 

writing to the Superintendent and/or the Treasurer before 4:00 PM on the Wednesday 

prior to the next regularly scheduled board meeting. Community members can expect to 

have the questions or concerns addressed during the Correspondence portion at the 

beginning of the Board meeting. Inquiries may be sent to 

 

Westfall Local Schools 

District Office 

19463 Pherson Pike 

Williamsport, Ohio 43164 

740-986-8375 

 

Name:        Date:       

 

Phone:         Cell:       

 

Address:              

  

City:            State:        Zip:     

 

 

Question:           ______ 
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